Notton Tennis Club
FEBRUARY 2022

	Welcome to Notton Tennis Club.
	We have mixed sessions on Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings 	from 9 a.m. Ladies only on Thursday morning from 10 a.m. Juniors have 	priority on Friday from 4 p.m.
	Everyone is welcome. The courts are not booked at any other times. 

Subscriptions are due on 1st April 2022
Seniors £65 House persons (existing only) £40	 Students £22 
Juniors £17

Cheques made out to 'Notton Tennis Club' should be sent to The Treasurer, Notton Tennis Club, 6 Willow Beck, Notton, Wakefield, WF4 2QB (Telephone 01226 728318). If this is not possible cash is acceptable.  

	Private Coaching
Private coaches employed by members of the Club must join the Club and pay the full annual membership fee. Additionally, it is the responsibility of the member coach, coaching non-members, to ensure that a sum of £1.00 per session is paid to the Club for each non-member (Junior and Senior) being coached on the Club courts. Dwight Brown is the coach at Wakefield School of Tennis and can be contacted at the address below for private coaching.

	Juniors
Friday night will continue to be Junior Night starting at 4.00 p.m.  Juniors may play at any other time when a court is available.
Junior Coaching
The Wakefield School of Tennis are planning to run some Junior and adult coaching sessions at Notton alongside their Wakefield wide competitive singles league. Dwight Brown has asked me to forward these links to provide additional information.

Under 8 session 4.30pm
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/WakefieldSchoolofTennis/BookCourse/57243ee6-3d54-4177-8b3f-7f06572f7e95

9-14 years 5.30pm
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/WakefieldSchoolofTennis/BookCourse/5538ed99-664d-468d-8108-bd13c2f0b311 
      Contact: e-mail: wakefieldschooltennis@yahoo.com
Website:  www.wakefieldschooloftennis.co.uk  


	Dress/Use of Facilities
Appropriate tennis wear must be worn at all times on court. Please ensure that you wear proper tennis shoes. Incorrect footwear damages the surface of the courts.
Please refrain from dropping and leaving chewing gum or any other form of litter on the courts.
If you use the drink making facilities in the clubhouse then please pay and ensure that you wash and tidy up before leaving.
 	Annual General Meeting
The Annual General meeting is usually held on the final Wednesday of November. This year’s meeting will be on WEDNESDAY, 30TH NOVEMBER, 2022 at 11.00 am in the Clubhouse. A copy of the Annual Accounts can be seen on the club notice board.
   	Officers and Committee Members
Club Officers and Committee Members                  		     
Chairman:  			   John Pratt		         			
Club Secretary:		   Janet Pratt 		
Treasurer/Membership Sec: John Pratt	(Temporary pending election)

	Members: Barbara Gale, Mollie Harley, Sheila Butt, Janet Eaton, John 	Timms, Ann Shepherd.
	
	Signatories for the Club Bank accounts are John Pratt and Mollie 	Harley.

      Members who are prepared to become involved in the running of the club 	would be welcome to join the committee.

